
Are you currently being evicted from your home? 
Are you at risk of losing your Section 8 Voucher?
Have you recently been unemployed or underemployed leading to unsafe or
unstable housing?

     AVLF has a program to help families avoid                  
 homelessness in the Hollis School Zone.

If you answered yes to any of these questions, you may be able to access
support and resources from AVLF through direct assistance and referrals.

If you answered yes to any of these questions, you may be able to access support and
resources from AVLF through direct assistance and referrals.

                  To see if we can help, please contact
                         Shameka Love (470) 606-2014
                                        slove@avlf.org

Homelessness Prevention Program


